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FINE ARTS 
Denton High School unveils new marching band uniforms 

Denton High School Band Director Brian Wilson and one of his students are showcasing 

the new uniforms The Pride of Bronco Country Marching Band will wear at the start of the 

2018-19 school year. The purple and gold shines brightly as part of the district’s marching band 

uniform replacement cycle, which allots for each high school to purchase new uniforms every 

eight years.  

 

DENTON ISD 
District presents employee donation to United Way of Denton County  

Denton ISD is known throughout the state for its academic prowess, athletic dominance 

and flourishing fine arts programs. Locally, the district is simply known for the quality work its 

students and teachers deliver in and out of the classroom. 

That work also extends into its municipalities and neighborhoods through community 

outreach, including the district’s annual United Way campaign. A longstanding partner in 

helping the district’s students and its families, our employees see the value of United Way of 

Denton County’s work and contribute to their efforts to help others. 

This year’s donation totaled more than $78,000 and joining the Board of Trustees in 

presenting Gary Henderson, United Way of Denton County president and CEO, with this 

donation on behalf of the district’s employees is Buddy Dunworth, principal of the Lester Davis 

School and campaign chair. 

 


